
From: Chambers - Dean DP  

Sent: Wednesday, 31 May 2017 1:46 PM 
To: 'Christopher Nowland' 

Cc: Matt Galbraith; Michael Harmer; 'Luis Izzo'; 'kamna.muddagouni@nortonrosefulbright.com'; 

'christie.toy@ahansw.com.au'; Roushan Walsh; AMOD; 'Kyle Scott' 
Subject: RE: AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award 2010 

 
Dear Parties 
I refer to the correspondence below and advise that the Commission grants the extension of time 
sought by Mr Nowland. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
RACHEL WONG 
Associate to Deputy President Dean 

 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  02 9308 1819 
Fax:  02 9380 6990 
rachel.wong@fwc.gov.au 

 
Level 10, Terrace Tower, 80 William St 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Christopher Nowland [mailto:christopher.nowland@harmers.com.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 31 May 2017 10:58 AM 

To: Chambers - Dean DP 
Cc: Matt Galbraith; Michael Harmer; 'Luis Izzo'; 'kamna.muddagouni@nortonrosefulbright.com'; 

'christie.toy@ahansw.com.au'; Roushan Walsh; AMOD; 'Kyle Scott' 

Subject: AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award 2010 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
AM2016/30 Alpine Resorts Award 2010 
 
We refer to Kyle Scott’s email correspondence dated 29 May 2017. 
 
ABI/NSWB/TCC have indicated that they anticipate a number of their witnesses will seek to give 
evidence in the hearing via video-link or telephone. The Association, the AWU and the SDA are 
seeking instructions and respectfully request until close of business Thursday 1 June 2017 in order to 
provide the Commission with their substantive response on this point. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Christopher Nowland 
Graduate-At-Law 

T +61 2 9267 4322 | F +61 2 9264 4295 
E christopher.nowland@harmers.com.au | W www.harmers.com.au 
A Level 27, St Martins Tower, 31 Market Street, Sydney NSW 2000 
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